
Feedback on Early Manuscript Access 

Compensation Process 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback regarding the early 

manuscript access compensation process that was recently implemented. 

Firstly, I would like to commend the initiative to enable access to early manuscripts, as it fosters 

collaboration and enhances the quality of our work. However, I have encountered some 

challenges during the compensation process that I believe could be addressed. 

• Clarity of Guidelines: The guidelines provided for the compensation process were 

somewhat vague. A more detailed outline would help in better understanding the 

requirements. 

• Timeliness of Compensation: The timeline for processing compensation has been longer 

than anticipated. Streamlining this process would be greatly appreciated. 

• Access to Resources: Some resources mentioned during the access phase were either 

limited or not available. Ensuring these resources are consistently accessible would 

improve the experience. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I believe that addressing these issues will enhance the 

overall effectiveness of the early manuscript access program. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution] 

[Your Contact Information] 


